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DPR-56
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2

Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Notification of Change in Limited Senior Reactor Operator Status

Gentlemen:

This letter is being submitted, In accordance with the requirements of 10CFR50.74, to provide
notification of a change in status of the Limited (l.e., fuel handling) Senior Reactor Operator
(LSRO) License Issued to the following individual.

Timothy A. Rock - Docket No. 55-61639, License No. SOP-11047

The reason for this change Is the reassignment of Mr. Rock's duties, and PECO Energy’s
determination that there is no longer a need for this license as originally certified under the

requirements of 10CFR55.31(a)(3).
If you have any questions, piease do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,
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ce: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region |, USNRC
N. 8. Perry, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, LGS
W. L. Schmidt, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS
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